
 

 

 
Our Ref: 3020/50/01 

 

NOTICE 
EXTENSION OF TIME FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

 
This is to advise that, following written requests from various parties, I have today extended 
the time for public submissions that were called by me on 2 September 2002 concerning the 
Final Decision for the proposed Access Arrangement for the Dampier to Bunbury Natural 
Gas Pipeline. 
 
This extension of time, to 8 November 2002, will extend the deadline for submissions which 
have regard to the reasons for decision published by the Full Court on 23 August 2002 and 
their effects on the matters identified in my draft decision as being the reasons for requiring 
amendments to the proposed access arrangement. 
 
This and other notices can be found on the OffGAR web site at: 

http://www.offgar.wa.gov.au/. 

Please provide all submissions in electronic and hard copy format to: 

Mr Robert Pullella 
Office of Gas Access Regulation 
PO Box 8469 
Perth Business Centre 6849 
Fax: (08) 9213 1999 
Telephone: (08) 9213 1944 
Email: Robert_Pullella@offgar.wa.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
KEN MICHAEL 
ACTING GAS ACCESS REGULATOR 

24 October 2002 
 


